
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catholic education welcomes Christian schools’ support on funding 
 
Catholic education welcomes the intervention of the Australian Association of Christian Schools in the school 
funding debate and fully supports their views, Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) 
Executive Director Stephen Elder says. 
 

‘In their submission to the independent review of SES scores, the AACS made a number of observations and 
recommendations on funding that we fully endorse,’ Mr Elder said. 
 

‘AACS agreed that the Turnbull Government policies outlined in Gonski 2.0 placed schools with low to 
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